CITY OF UNALASKA
UNALASKA, ALASKA

NOTICE OF VACANCY
UNALASKA CITY COUNCIL
SEAT “F”

The City of Unalaska is accepting letters of interest from those who would
like to be considered for appointment to Unalaska City Council Seat “F.”

The person appointed to Council Seat “F” will serve until the next regular
election, which will be October 1, 2013.

Unalaska Code of Ordinances Section 2.12.020 Qualifications of City Council
states, “No person shall hold the elective office of City Council or be eligible to
seek election thereto unless at the time of his or her declaration of candidacy, he
or she is a voter in the City who has resided within the City for a period of no less
than one year.”

APPLICANTS MUST SUBMIT LETTERS OF INTEREST TO

City of Unalaska
City Clerk’s Office
PO Box 610
Unalaska, AK 99685

DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING LETTERS OF INTEREST

Tuesday, March 12, 2013
4:30 p.m.

For more information, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 581-1251.




